
Are you interested in a PhD studentship (Promotionsstelle) in Repre-
sentation Theory/Computational Lie Theory? I can offer such a position
from September/October 2013 on, financed by the DFG priority program-
me ’Algorithmic Algebra’. For further information please contact Meinolf
Geck (Stuttgart) at meinolf.geck@mathematik.uni-stuttgart.de
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